
Hello,

This week, we have been learning about the Protected Characters and how they help us to
stay safe, happy and healthy. The Protected Characteristics are taught through our PSHE
curriculum and Everyone’s Welcome curriculum.

Phones on playgrounds:
A polite reminder that we ask that parents do not use their phones on the school premises.
This is a safeguarding measure to protect all children.

Flu Vaccine:
On Tuesday 29th October we will be having flu vaccinations for Reception to Year 6 children,
please scroll down to find out how to give your consent for your child to have the vaccine if
you wish.

Have a lovely weekend,
Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Please make sure that you follow us on X 
formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your 
children are up to whilst in school!

Wednesday 16th October – Parents’ Evening –
details to follow 
Thursday 17th October – Parents’ Evening –
details to follow
Friday 18th October – school closed to children – 
staff professional learning day.
Tuesday 29th October – Flu immunisations (F2-6)
Wednesday 30th October – Autumn Disco 
Friday 15th November – School Nurse Session - 
Supporting your anxious child
Friday 22nd November – School Nurse Session - 
Healthy Bladder

Attendance

Character muscle of the week
Perseverance:
Not giving up when something is difficult, 
or you’d rather be doing something else.

Friends of Knighton Mead 
#collaboration #community

AUTUMN DISCO

We’ll be having our autumn Disco on 
Wednesday 30th October so get those party 

clothes ready! The price is £2.50 entry plus a 
drink, crisps and a chocolate bar, booking is 

available on the MCAS app now.

Year 1, 2 & 3 time is 3:15pm to 4:15pm & 
Years 4, 5 & 6 time is 4:30pm to 5:30pm. 

Years 1-3 will need to bring their disco 
clothes to school with them on the day to 

change into.

Collection and drop-off will be at the 
Sheridan Street gate.

A huge congratulations 
goes to Lansdowne, for 
amazing attendance and 
to Hughenden for 
excellent punctuality this 
week.

Please remember that 
gates open at 8.40am and 
children must be in class 
by 8.50am.

Thank you,

Miss Key.

Class Attendance 
%

Hawkins 93.5%
Bloomfield 95.4%
Macaulay 96.2%

Lansdowne 99.5%
Richmond 94.8%

Hughenden 91.6%
Lothair 93.8%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
94.7%
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